
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CHURCHILL CHRISTIAN FELLOWSHIP 
 

23rd August 2020 
  
This is the 3rd week of our 2nd lockdown where church services are not possible. Hopefully, 

if infection numbers continue to fall, we may be meeting together again in 4 weeks! 
 

Tuesday 25th, 7.30 pm – Zoom Fellowship Meeting 

Last Tuesday we had a Bible question night. This week, we’re planning to study the epistle of 

Paul to Philemon. Just the one chapter. Why not check it out again before Tuesday night? 
 

Sunday 30th, 2 pm – Church Online 

To access the service, simply go to https://churchillchristianfellowship.online.church at the 

appointed time. The service will be prerecorded but you can still make comments, post 

prayer requests, etc, while watching.  

Note: it has been suggested that, when we are back to live meetings, the videos will still be 

posted to the Church Online website for a 7pm showing. This will allow more people to tune 

in. Two or three “hosts” will be watching these repeats to take prayer requests, etc. 
 

MINISTRY ROSTERS 

Sunday services pre-recorded at Moe on Saturday afternoons or other venues as necessary. 

    Communion  Preaching 

30th August   Neil   Lynn 

6th September  Lynn   Steve 

13th September  Graeme  Lynn 

20th September  Clasina  Steve 
 

This roster is very much a work in progress. We are updating it as best we can from week to 

week. After 13th Sept, we hope to return to Sunday meetings at the Public Hall. YES LORD!! 
 

PRAYER MEETINGS will not be held during Covid-19 restrictions. But of course, we always 

have a prayer time on Tuesday evenings. Please pray for an end to the pandemic and for all 

our family members and friends who have not been in good health.  

https://churchillchristianfellowship.online.church/


 

Offerings can be made by direct deposit to 

Churchill Christian Fellowship.   
BSB:  063522     Account #: 10097946    

Or mail to PO Box 214 Churchill. 

If you want to contribute to Sam (Christmas 

hampers) simply write ‘Sam’ as your 

description. The good news is that there was 

almost $500 in the account at the end of July. 

Christmas is not far away now.       

 

T-he BILLY GRAHAM EVANGELISTIC ASSOCIATION has a program called Search For Jesus that 

trains people to respond to online questions about the Gospel and salvation. If you would 

like to know more, let us know. If enough people are interested, we can organize a Zoom 

meeting with Mike Kwok, the Australian manager of Search for Jesus for him to explain the 

program in more detail. To learn more, go to https://searchforjesus.net.  
 

SOME SCRIPTURES TO HELP YOU FOLLOW THE MESSAGE THIS SUNDAY 

Acts 1:9-11   1 Timothy 3:16  Romans 8:33,34 

Hebrews 4:14  Ephesians 1:19-21  John 16:7 

Mark 16:19   1 Peter 3:22   Ephesians 2:4-6 

Hebrews 9:23,24  Ephesians 4:8-11 

Philippians 2:8,9  Hebrews 7:25 
 

All these scriptures mention an important biblical doctrine that needs to be more prominent 

in our preaching, our teaching, and our lives. 
 

SOME NEGATIVES AND POSITIVES ABOUT WEARING FACE MASKS  😷 😄 

NEGATIVES      POSITIVES 

~ You can’t tell if people are smiling  ~ You can’t tell if people are not smiling 

~ They fog up your glasses    ~ No-one else notices your bad breath 

~ You can’t hear what people are saying  ~ No-one notices if you cut yourself shaving 

~ You can’t see what people are saying  ~ ??? … I can’t think of any more … 

~ You accidentally knock your hearing aids out   ~ OK so I guess it helps stop this pesky virus 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

Thank you for reading. This e-mail replaces the printed Churchill newsletters for the time 

being. Please keep in touch! Please share your testimonies, thoughts, etc by sending an SMS, 

by messaging on Facebook or by e-mail to   pastor@churchillchristianfellowship.com . 
 

CONTACT US AT: 

www.churchillchristianfellowship.com 

Steve McNeilly  0409 173747 

Lynn Fowler   0490 137149 

Linda Whitney  0400 690972 


